Customer Journey - Planned maintenance service — progress summary

In the summer of 2020, The Riverside Customer Voice Executive (RCVE) Scrutiny Working
Group completed their second scrutiny project. Moving their meetings online when the
COVID-19 pandemic started to complete their project. Below are the recommendations
made to Riverside on improving the customer experience when any planned works is being
done in your home (e.g. new kitchens and bathrooms, new boilers installations etc.)

Here is the summary of the recommendations and what Riverside have done to implement
them.

Recommendation Action

3 Employ in-house CLO and appoint one to every To be reviewed again in Sept
contract. CLOs are the ‘customer’s friend’ and a 2021 across the business to
helpful intermediary between customer and implement improvements.
contractor.




Create customer letters in a variety of formats and | Since the review, we have been
developing customer brochures
(initial copies have been sent to
RCVE for review) which are
generic and work type specific.
As we develop the use of this
format we can also look to
develop electronic versions.










Introduce standardised induction and site files for | The new OPS provides an

Riverside Direct projects. outline for standardised
approach for the delivery of
planned maintenance across
the group. However all
contractors will have their




bespoke risk assessments and
method statements to deliver
the wide variety of component
replacements and cyclical
works delivered by the group, to
comply with current legislation.

22

Circulate the frequently asked questions (FAQS)
sheet to all customers.

We currently send all FAQ’s to
all customers having works
completed — this is included
within the brochure they receive
at the “pre-entry survey”. A
number of the programmes are
carried out on a pepper pot
approach due to the phasing of
the investment works therefore
it doesn'’t lend itself to extensive
communication. However,
where appropriate, we will look
to create a new bespoke letter
that is to go to all customers in
the surrounding areas where
this is felt to be beneficial.




27

Develop a Riverside quality mark scheme and
logo.

Will review/revisit in 12 months
in conjunction with RCVE.

All contractors that complete
work for us are registered on
Constructionline. Evolve are
currently exempt from this, but
we are always looking at the
best practice initiatives that are
within our sector to see how
they can be incorporated for
improving service and better
customer perception. We will be
happy to review options
including TPAS/ISO in
conjunction with RCVE in Sept
2021.




If you are interested in helping the RCVE with some of the work they are doing please get
in touch.


https://www.riverside.org.uk/you-your-home/get-involved/join-us/

